

## Dear New Life Parents:

Throughout this school year, there will be various events/activities that your child will be participating in. During these activities, we like to take pictures of our students having fun, and then share them on the school's Facebook page. (Names are not posted) These pictures are also used in our yearbook.

Please indicate below if the school has permission to post pictures of your child on our Facebook page.

Thank you,
Mrs. Henry
Student's Name
Yes, the school has my permission to post pictures of my child on the school's Facebook page or website.
No, I do not give permission for pictures of my child to be posted on the school's Facebook page or website.
Parent's Signature
Date